
From: erik göngrich <goengrich@gmx.net> 
Reply-To: goengrich@gmx.net 
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Sunday, May 13, 2001 16:52 
Subject: Erik, still thinking 
 
Hallo Vasif, 
actually I am writing a e-mail at HUO,  I am still thinking about his 
lecture and he is still sending me articles. 
Besides that I thought as quick as he "used "us" in his lecture via 
Video and the Istanbul earthquake rumor. 
I like to think about an very intersting titel for our show in 
september, which been coming out as well out of your talks we had 
together the first night. Which is : picnic city. 
Just a note because you havn`t told me a titel or an exact content. 
What do you think. 
I think it would be as well helpful to have a meeting with all 
participants next week. 
Greetings 
Erik 
until tuesday 10 o`clock. 
 
 


